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PUBLIC NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION WORK 
 

Hot Mix Asphalt Resurfacing of Municipal Roadways 2024 
 

 

The Town of Shelburne is scheduled to complete its annual Resurfacing of Municipal Roads Project. 
Traffic impacts can be expected during the construction period.  There is also a potential for noise 
associated with construction to be heard during this time. Please be aware that temporary full road 
closures may occur during key components of the construction project, but care shall be taken by the 
contractor to allow full access to local traffic.  
 

PROJECT SCHEDULE 

The project began on Wednesday October 23, 2024, at approximately 6:00 A.M. The scheduled 
completion is tentatively on Friday November 08, 2024. Works will be performed between the hours of 
6:00 a.m. and 7:00 p.m., Monday through Friday.  

Residents should be aware that this schedule is subject to change due to weather impacts and other 
unforeseen construction delays.  
 

PROJECT LOCATION 

The 2024 Resurfacing of Municipal Roads Project includes the following locations: 

Pineview Gardens from Robert Street to 439 Pineview Gardens 
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Laneway between Owen Sound Street and First Avenue East 

 

Nurse Dudgeon Laneway between First Avenue East and Second Avenue East 

 

 

SCOPE OF WORK 

The work to be completed under this project includes:  

• Milling of existing top course asphalt pavement  

• Adjustments to maintenance holes and catch basin structures 

• Hot mix asphalt resurfacing  
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TRAFFIC IMPACT 

Residents can expect temporary road closures to through traffic at the project locations over the 
construction period.  This includes not having access to your driveways for short durations during 
critical components of the project (milling and paving). Flag persons will be on site at every location to 
ensure traffic safety is always maintained.  

At the end of each working day, you will have full access to your homes or businesses. The Town of 
Shelburne advises residents to: 

- avoid parking overnight on the roadways under construction.  
- remove vehicles from the roadways prior to commencement of this proposed work. 
- drive with elevated caution at reduced speeds through all construction zones.    

 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions.  

Primary Contact:  

Ugochukwu Onwusoro (UG), B.Eng., Field Inspector, S. Burnett & Associates Limited 

Phone: (519) 217-0274  

Secondary Contact:  

Jamie Kaske, Operations, Parks & Facilities Clerk, Town of Shelburne  

Phone: (519) 925-2600 ext. 261 

Email: jkaske@shelburne.ca 
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